From:
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 10:51 AM

To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office

Subject: [External Email]No electric lines through Caja

You don't often get email from || . Lczn why this is important

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

| strongly object to the planned high voltage line going through the Caja in the Jemez mountains. You should not be
destroying our scenic lands and should not desecrate sacred Indigenous sites.

My family has enjoyed going to the Jemez mountains since | was a kid and we enjoyed the beautiful mountains and
we do not want to see that change at all.

Stop the plan immediately.

Roberto Roibal





